AGENDA ITEM_D-2_

TO:

APA California Chapter Board 
FROM:
Janna Minsk, VP Conferences
DATE:
May 11, 2011
SUBJECT:
2011 Conference Update 
The 2011 Conference is on track. Conference coordination among the State and host section is the key to a successful event. The location of the 2011 Conference (Santa Barbara) speaks for itself and routinely attracts attendees and their families. 

To date, major accomplishments:

· Programs Committee in collaboration with State (State PDO, Northern California PDO Team Program Director and VP Conferences) reviewed over 280 submitted sessions and completed the selection process. Emails have been sent to “selected” and “not selected” session moderators. During the review of the session submittals, several moderators were contacted to gauge their desire to merge with another “like” session. Due to space limitations a total of 81 sessions were selected not counting the “mandatory sessions” such as CPF, PEN, Legislative update, Planning Commissioner Session, PDO sessions and CPR.

· Registration has opened, as of late April 2011 we show over 40 registrants, a majority of which are full conference APA members. We anticipate spikes in registration as session moderators relay acceptance of their session to panelists and the early registration deadline of July 15th approaches.
· Exhibitor/Sponsorship is doing well. As of late April 2011, between pledges and payments commitments of $71, 250 in exhibitor/sponsorships. Still have booths available and sponsorship opportunities. 
· Opening Reception will be held Sunday 9/11 at the Santa Barbara Zoo and we will provide shuttle service to the venue. 
· Keynote speaker selection is being narrowed down with final selection to be completed very soon. 
· Conference at a glance is being put together and will include major conference events and times.
